
TO: City Council 

FROM: John Doan, City Administrator 

DATE: July 12, 2022 

SUBJECT: Regional Fire Authority Remnant Funding 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
Provide input to staff on the potential investment of residual property tax resulting from the 
potential formation of the Regional Fire Authority (RFA). The Public Health and Safety 
Committee will be discussing the topic at their meeting today and formulating a potential 
recommendation for Council direction. 

 

 
2) Background: 

 
See the attached memo. 

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
 Strategic Priority: Provide and Sustain Quality Public Safety Services 
 

 Explore regional fire and emergency medical services 

 Maintain public safety staffing for police and the two fire stations 

 Implement the Emergency Management Plan for City operations and the community 
 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Modify the list of funded programs 

 Do not take the $0.13/$1,000 

 Reduce the $0.13/$1,000 

 Bank some or all of the $0.13/$1,000 
 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
The memo describes the fiscal implications and recommendation for action. $0.13/$1,000 
amounts to $52/year. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 

 
A. Memo: Remnant Property Tax Investment Resulting from the Regional Fire Authority 

(RFA) Formation 


